

15th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

A reminder that on Friday 17th March we will be supporting Comic Relief with a non-uniform day (wear red) and a cake sale during morning break time. Cake donations are always welcomed and the children will need £1 for non-uniform and 50 p for a cake. All monies will go straight to the charity. As part of the day the school will be holding a talent show (Year 1 to Year 6) and the children will have the opportunity to show their talents off to their class and the finalists to the school on the day.

We are having a few busy weeks with school sports events. We have achieved well: 4th in the Sleaford Indoor Athletics event, finalists in the Sleaford hockey competition and reaching the finals of the Sleaford netball tournament. This included a 9:4 win against Winchelsea School this week.

We continue to enjoy school trips with two this week, one going to Wild Woodcraft and another to Lincoln Castle. Next week we will be celebrating National Poetry Week including a visit from a poet and some development work for the staff.

As we get towards Easter, the children will take part in an Easter egg hunt and all the children will attend our Easter Service at 2.15 p.m. at St Andrew's Church on Friday 31st March. Year 2 will lead the service and all are welcome to join us.

Finally please can we ask that if you have a change of address or a change of work details that they are communicated to the school as soon as possible. These are vital if we need to contact you. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







